Matt Gruenina

From: P M Walsh <nwconsulting.walsh@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 1:33 PM

To: House Fisheries

Subject: | oppose HB 199!

| am writing this email in an effort to state my opposition to HB199. The State of Alaska currently has a permitting
system in place that provides for ample review and protection of our anadromous rivers and steams. This bill adds
additional layers of bureaucracy which in turn will increase cost for essential infrastructure in both rural and urban
areas.

Patrick Walsh, PE
NW Consulting LLC
(907) 441-7019



